GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement January 8, 1973

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members were present and town marshall, Charles Birkla. Claims were presented and approved for payment. Treasurer's report shows \$808.42 in General, \$2,718.61 in M V H, and \$2,030.53 in C C I F. All funds totaling \$5,557.56.

Seibert Dodge complained of sewage and litter on the property near him. The County Health Inspector has investigated and will have to pursue the matter further.

The town board wants to purchase the marshall's car radio and the application to Criminal Justice are being filled out.

Terry Beaz stated a spot light and a leak detector are needed for maintence of our water lines. The board agreed that they should be purchased.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted.

Gary E. Jacobi

Clerk-Tressurer

Terry Boaz

President

GEJ/11j